
         

                                                                                                                   

At Amherst Regional Middle School
On Thursday, March 12, 2015

(Snow Date – Thursday, March 19)
Beginning at 7:00 – 9:00 p.m.

MIDDLE SCHOOL ORIENTATION 
FOR 6th GRADE PARENTS/

GUARDIANS HAS BEEN SCHEDULED:

The evening will include an introduction to the 
Middle School and information about electives 
and course offerings.

This evening is for parents/guardians.  6th 
grade students will have an orientation at the 
elementary schools the end of February and 
they will visit the middle school after the April 
Vacation Week.

We look forward to seeing you.

           Marisa Mendonsa                      Michael Malone
                Principal                         Assistant Principal


